
     

 

 
                    

 

 

           

 

 

 

 

 

NEWS RELEASE – FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

FROM:  Linda Rickens Schellhammer, City Clerk/PIO  
lrickens@altoonapa.gov; 814-949-2486 
DATE:  November 20, 2023 
 
 

Bellwood Avenue Closed Beginning 

Monday, November 27th for Storm Sewer Construction 

 
Beginning at 9:00 a.m. on Monday, November 27, 2023 Bellwood 

Avenue/7th Avenue between Lloyd Street and 2nd Street will be closed 

during daylight hours for storm sewer construction.  The work will take 

approximately two days.  Motorists can expect various detours utilizing 

North 7th Street (Juniata Bridge), Chestnut Avenue and the 8th Street 

Bridge.   
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